
Attention!

This is for information purposes only.   
The following Notice was mailed to Taxpayers.



Dear Taxpayer:

We are pleased to inform you that the United States Congress passed and President
George W. Bush signed into the law the Economic Growth and Tax Relief Reconciliation
Act of 2001, which provides long-term tax relief for all Americans who pay income taxes.

In general, individuals who had taxable income and paid federal income taxes in 2000,
and who could not be claimed as a dependent on someone else’s tax return, are eligible
to receive immediate tax relief in the form of a check. According to the information on
your 2000 federal tax return, you either did not pay any federal income taxes in 2000,
did not have taxable income, or were claimed as a dependent on someone else’s return.1

Therefore, you will not be receiving a check at this time.

However, if you pay income taxes in 2001, and are otherwise eligible, you will be able
to claim a credit on your 2001 tax return. Instructions on how to determine if you qualify
for the credit will be provided with your 2001 federal income tax return. In addition, you
may be eligible for tax relief in future years as federal taxes are scheduled to be reduced
further.

If you need additional information, please visit the IRS web site at www.irs.gov or call
1-800-829-4477. Please keep a copy of this notice for your records.
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1The law also provides that individuals filing as nonresident aliens are not eligible to receive a check.
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